
It is with profound sadness that

Ian and Debbie Iredale, their children
Jeremy, Jason and Sean;

Mark and Christine Iredale, their children
Adrien, Marie-Sophie and Juliet;

Kate and Alan Simmons, their children
Margaux and Jack,

announce the passing away on
1st January 2011 of

Margaret Anne IREDALE
née FERRELLY

Her family express their deep gratitude
to the nursing staff of the Polyclinique de
Savoie, in Annemasse, who looked after
her during her final weeks.

A ceremony will be held in the temple
de Gingins, in Gingins, on 13th January
2011 at 14:00. Instead of flowers a
donation can be made to the Ligue
genevoise contre le cancer, Ccp 12-380-8,
with mention: pour la recherche.


